

## AUSCA Committee Meeting 30/3/1998 MINUTES

Attendance: Sarah Harvey, Kate Boyd, Fiona Khor, Meeghan Dennes, Pete Carrigan, Kris Dyer, Kerry Brougham, Belinda Argent, Jonno Woolven, KJ Clark, Yvonne Dillon, Miriam Drew, Nick Jones, Paul Fekete, guest: Luke Meter

Meeting opened 6:11pm by Fiona  
-second by Pete.

Apologies from Caroline Palmer  
Zoe Lim

-accepted by committee

Last minutes accepted by Sarah.

### Science Faculty Rep.

Raj resigned.

KJ appointed.

-accepted by committee

New member for general committee  
to be elected at general meeting.

### Finances

-\$1000 up on O'camp

-\$722.23 still in Bookswap account

uncollected cheques total \$2739.77

this will be extra profit if not collected

-Bill for postage of O'camp flyers \$22.95

there is doubt about whether or not

these flyers were sent because Sana

had the Monopoly on O'camp.

( Sana was pissed off because we had

more campers. They couldn't

understand why we had more since  
we only represent a few faculties)

Suggestion is for the person who organised  
the flyers to get back in touch to confirm  
things.

-\$6.64 in Functions account

-~\$4000 in Book Exchange. We owe it \$1800

### Pubcrawl

Has been delayed.

Meant to Fri ~~1st~~ of April

New date **Fri 1st May** This is the first Fri of  
term 2

therefore publicity should be up by end of this  
term.

Beer trek the final frontier.

black t-shirts with silver writing

### Oakbank

Caroline organising champagne, strawberries  
etc.

Suggested DO get bus.

-need some one to do it.

Get people to put down money first to ensure it  
fills.

How much does it cost to get in ?

### Reo

When do we need to book camp site by???

Suggested ring ASAP to make sure.

Get organisers at general meeting

need at least one fresher to help organise

(applies to all events)

### Bookswap

Caroline is dealing with people who haven't  
collected books. They are able to collect for  
15 minutes at 1pm on Fridays.

35 people haven't collected books.

Money -see finance report

### Correspondence

-film society

-3 copies Adeladian

-Mansions party deals-possibility of pjongatail  
there

-Petroleum Gazette

-2 Cash and Carry catalogues

-Annual report from Investigator Science  
Centre

### Cabinet.

Need place to put it!

Back in Catacombs if it reopens

Where otherwise??

Need organisers for:

**Hell Party**-Tink, Wildy, Kerry

-at boat shed

-get dj cheaper this year.

-live bands: get group that want to  
play.

**Formal Dinner**-Sarah, Kate will help.....

-if dressing up does it necessarily  
need to be a formal venue?

Should be somewhere nice.

-AUSCA subsidised \$10 per ticket

last year. Will it be same this year??

-kj suggests Oct 10

-Will places take us back again?  
ask the Norwood.

**Pjongatail**-Kate, Meeghan,.....,  
- Early June approx a month  
after pubcrawl

**Reo**-.....,.....,.....,

#### Publicity

- Needs big push
- at least one month before events
- few months for big events
- advertise meetings at lectures  
ie. get up at start and speak  
or write on board.

#### Prosh

- ?18-22 May
- ask for suggestions at general meeting
- prosh parade: bus. Pete will organise.  
presell tickets.
- round about: discuss-hats and labcoats.  
-police and money collecting

#### Fundraising

- make event of it eg. BBQ's, movies, etc.
- BBQ- Kj may be able to get cheap fruit and  
veg. Miriam- cheap meat
- idea is to promote socialising and make a  
little money.
- lotteries: don't need licence if only selling  
to members of union.
- AUSCA night- get temp. liquor licence and  
can get cheap alcohol for other events at same  
time. One night liquor licence is ~\$30.  
Need to inform Paul Jennings-he's in charge  
of all licences at uni functions.

Suggested that have this night on the last day  
of semester. ( 12th June )

Meeting closed 7.17pm.  
-second by Sarah.

(We've got to remember to order the Pizza  
next time)